
 

 

 

NP/LL 19.12.19 

Year 5 and 6 Writing Competition 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week in English, Year 5 and 6 have been using some excellent resources 
provided by Into Film (https://www.intofilm.org/) which have been themed around the 
film Cats. 

All children have written a piece of writing in response to a competition. The 
competition posed the question: 

Do you think that your school is the most welcoming and inclusive community 
in the country? 

We would love to send these pieces of writing to enter the competition and need a 
parental signature in order to do this. Your child will be bringing home a blue Cats 
leaflet tonight – the back cover is the competition entry form which needs to be signed 
by yourselves. 

If you would like your child to enter the competition, please return this form by Tuesday 
7th January 2020 (as the closing date is 10th January). 

Thank you for your support. 

Year 5/6 team 

 

 


